
The US-Rx Care CopayAssist program utilizes funding available through drug manufacturers 
to cover a significant amount of the cost for over 360 high-cost and specialty medications.

In the past, pharmacies may have made copay assistance available to some plan 
participants, but the US-Rx Care CopayAssist program ensures all eligible members can take 
advantage of copay subsidies through drug manufacturers when available.

If you’re prescribed a medication eligible for funding through the CopayAssist program, you 
will be contacted by a US-Rx Care CopayAssist representative to educate you on the details 
of the program and to get you enrolled. There are no income requirements to qualify for this 
program.

If you are taking a medication eligible for the CopayAssist program and choose not to 
participate, your medication out-of-pocket cost under the plan could increase by as much as 
100% of the medication cost and will not apply toward the accumulators, either or both the 
annual deductible and/or the out-of-pocket maximum, if applicable.

Your communications with US-Rx Care will always be strictly confidential. If you receive a 
voice message from a CopayAssist representative, it is important you return the call as soon 
as possible to register in the program.

US-Rx Care CopayAssist representatives can be reached at 1-800-490-3550.

CopayAssist
For High-Cost 

Medications


